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CARE OF FRONTRUNNER SYSTEM PANELS 

These panels are Velcro Receptive. 

When attaching posters/display items to the walls please use hook 

strips or dots. Attach the adhesive Velcro firmly to the back of your 

poster/display item. The hook side will then attach securely to the 

panel wall.  

To ensure the quality of our panels for you and future users, we ask 

that you respect the following requests:  

• Please do not stick labels, tape, blue tack or anything with a 

sticky surface onto the panels 

• Please do not write, draw or paint on the panels 

• If using staples, please remove them carefully after use 

• Please refrain from using nails or screws on the panels.  If 

absolutely necessary, then please use twin fast screws less than 

30mm in length. 

 

Please contact the Peek Exhibition 03 339 8361 if you have any 

questions.  

The team at Peek Exhibition  


